
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 5, 2005 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Via Fax 573-751-9285 
 
Keith Kruger, General Counsel 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO              65101 
 
Dear Mr. Kruger: 
 

Attached is U.S. Water Company’s pleading entitled SUPPLEMENT TO REQUEST 
FOR ADDITIONAL EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE ANNUAL REPORT, which we request  
to be filed before the Public Service Commission today, Friday, August 5, 2005.     
 

We are unable to file using EFIS because our other attorney, Steven J. Schleicher is 
vacationing, and we do not know the appropriate password.   
 

Please consider this an emergency and accept our filing via fax.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to call this office. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Charles P. Schleicher 
 

CPS:cd 
 


